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Comments: ATTN: Recreation Fees

 

To: USFS Willamette/Deschutes 

Attn: Matt Peterson, Beth Peer

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Central Cascades Wilderness Strategies Permit Fee

Proposal. And thank you for holding the open house sessions to help inform the public about this proposal.

Please find attached PCT: Oregon's comments and recommendations with regards to the Permit Fee Proposal,

with specific concerns about how it may impact Oregon's PCT section-hikers.

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to working with you to resolve

any concerns as this process is finalized, and ensure that section-hikers will not be disproportionally

disadvantaged by the new permit/fee system.

 

 

Thank you for your attention and consideration.

 

 

~ Eli

 

 

 

 

LATEST: New Wilderness Fees Set to Hit Section-Hikers Hard 
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